SLL/LMC/EtonTrip

May 2024

Dear Parent / Carer,

Etone College www.etonecollege.co.uk

Trip to Eton, 16th May 2024

We are delighted to inform you that we have arranged a trip for a group of our year 10 and 12 pupils to experience a day at Eton College, Windsor on Thursday, 16th May 2024.

The purpose of the trip is to give pupils the opportunity to experience a day of lectures and interactive activities in an exceptional British boarding school, to develop transferable skills and to increase ambition and aspirations. Etone pupils will be accompanied by Etone staff. Our draft itinerary includes sessions in critical thinking, self-leadership, and study skills; pupils will also be given a tour of the school including a visit to Europe's oldest surviving classroom.

The coach will depart from Etone College at 7:30am, and will depart from Eton at 4:00pm with the aim of returning to school for **6:30pm**. There is no cost to pupils for this trip and places are limited. Y10 Pupils must wear impeccable uniform and Y12 students must wear their own smart clothes - no tracksuits, trainers or jeans.

If you would like your child to take part in this trip, please complete the Microsoft Forms link by Friday, 3rd May 2024 confirming any dietary requirements and photographic permission:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=hVheMTdU0Wnv6udzkyo6ijoxuHwHFpEpaAFX4LA-6BURUM4QINONTUxVkU4SUNKSDhHUFdQWFVYSC4u

The consent needs to be completed, as without this, your child will not be allowed to leave on the trip. Please also report any changes to your child's medical form held in school.

Please note that all places offered on trips are dependent upon current good behaviour and regular attendance. Should your child's behaviour or attendance become a concern at any point prior to the trip, your child will be removed from the trip.

Additionally, completion of the Microsoft Form agrees that the school reserves the right to send your child home at your expense if your child jeopardises their own safety, the safety of others or the good name of the school.

Should you require any further information regarding the trip, please contact Mrs Leftwich-Lloyd (sleftwich-lloyd@etonecollege.co.uk).

Yours faithfully

Mr I Smith Headteacher





